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Wednesday 20th September 2023 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

 
With the deadline for secondary applications fast approaching, we will be hosting two 

Secondary Transfer meetings.  
 

These will be on Wednesday 27th September at 5pm and Thursday 28th September at 

9:15am.  It is recommended that you attend one of the meetings. Both sessions will be held 
in the upper hall. 

 
This meeting is designed to guide everyone through the transition process from primary to 

secondary education and will ensure that all parents are aware of what steps will need to 
be taken so that their child can find the right secondary school for them. There will also be 

an opportunity for parents to ask any questions that they may have regarding the process. 
 
Please complete the slip below to confirm which session you will be attending and return to 
your child’s class teacher by Tuesday 26th September.  

  
Kind Regards, 

  
 

  

Hazel Brown  
Head Teacher   
  
------------------------------------------------------------  ----------------------------------------------------------------------------  
 

Year 6 Secondary Transfer Meeting  

 

Child’s name_________________________________________________   Class _________________   
 

Please select the one session you will be attending. 
 

I will be attending on Wednesday 27th September at 5pm 
 

I will be attending on Thursday 28th September at 9:15am. 
 

 

Parent/Carer Signature _________________________________________________________  
 

 


